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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have noticed that some children are bringing energy drinks into school, either in the original bottle or 
in their drink bottles. 
 
Energy drinks are not recommended for children due to the high caffeine and sugar content.  The popular 
choice at present seems to be the Prime energy drink.  Please be aware that the manufacturers of the 
Prime energy drink advise that people under the age of 18 do not consume their product.  As this is 
coming from the manufacturers themselves then it would be advisable to question whether this is a drink 
that is suitable for children to consume. 
 
Please ensure that your child/children do not bring energy drinks into school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
West Green Primary School 
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